Food and Beverage Advisory Commission January 22, 2019 Approved Requests for Funding.

The Advisory Commission received requests from the County Commissioners and City Council for use of food and beverage tax funds. Each request was approved by the respective Legislative Bodies on January  $16^{\rm th}$ .

The Advisory Commission approved recommending the following fund use from the County Food and Beverage Tax funds:

1. Use for Appraisals, Environmental Review, and Surveys in an amount not to exceed \$60,000. The funds may only be used in the geographic area whose boundaries are 3<sup>rd</sup> Street, Madison Ave, Second Street, and Walnut Street.

The Advisory Commission approved recommending the following fund use from the City Food and Beverage Tax funds:

- 1. Use for Appraisals, Environmental Review, and Surveys in an amount not to exceed \$60,000. The Funds may only be used in the geographic area whose boundaries are 3rd Street, Madison Ave, Second Street, and Walnut Street.
- 2. Convention Center Expansion Architect's fees. The amount of the fee shall not exceed 10% of the Construction Costs. The estimated Construction Costs are between \$30 million and \$40 million. So the amount will not exceed \$4 Million.

So Approved this 22 Day of January, 2019.

By:

Printed toras

By:

Printed:

Lee Jones

By:

Printed: Michael CASSALY

REGEIVED JAN 23 2019

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR BLOOMINGTON, INDIANA